From: E BIRMANN

Sent: Tuesday, April 19, 2022 8:36 AM

To: Clerks Richmondhill < <u>clerks@richmondhill.ca</u>> **Subject:** Bridge and High Tech TOC Devlopments

Please accept this submission for your review and record regarding our objection to the concept and process of the Bridge and High Tech TOC developments that the Doug Ford government appears to have mandated for Richmond Hill and Markham. I would ask that the Richmond Hill Council bring a motion to formally and pubically condemn the TOCS. The EMZOs issued for the TOCs are clearly intended to bypass the Ontario Planning Act to avoid meaningful input from duly elected officials or pertinent agencies and as well, seemingly disregard the response of local citizens. Accordingly, I would ask that that you please ensure that this letter becomes part of the public record in thus matter and be forwarded to the provincial government and the MPPs for Richmond Hill and Markham. Thank you

Eric and Heather Birmann 88 Castle Rock Drive Richmond Hill L4C5K4

Sent from my Galaxy